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Where did the idea of the Council Newsletter come from?
At the last Council Meeting, there was a general consensus that the Council had reached a stage in its evolution, where it was ready to go public. The goal is two-fold:

· Earn recognition as a driver of SCRM thought leadership

· Expand the Council by recruiting more members

As a SCRLC member company, how can I help the successful launch of the Council newsletter?

We welcome your participation in providing content for the newsletter. In addition, the Governance Council is recommending that each member company submit an email list which will be the recipient of the inaugural issue of the Supply Chain Risk Management Newsletter from the Council.
Why should my company provide such a list?

Each member company has joined SCRLC to advance their knowledge, expertise and awareness of this discipline. Together, we can together help increase visibility around this vital topic within our own organizations and our extended supply chains.
What kinds of contacts should I include?

- Members of your company’s supply chain teams 
- Members of your company’s extended supply chains. This includes your suppliers, manufacturing partners, logistics partners, supply chain consultants, etc.

- Members from the press, media and analysts that your team interacts with or would like to influence.
Who will we be providing this list to?
This list should be sent directly to the 3rd Party vendor  - SilverPop (http://www.silverpop.com). More details to come on the mechanics of this transfer. 

What format should the list be in?
Preferably CSV: Comma delimited text file.

How do I know this email list will not be misused?

We will be putting into place an NDA between SCRLC and the vendor that covers how the governance of the data.
How can I be sure that this list is not visible to any other member company?

SilverPop is an independent company. The NDA they sign with SCRLC will clearly outline the requirement for them to keep the lists confidential.
I am concerned that the contacts on my list will be spammed repeatedly? What if they don’t like the newsletter content or don’t care to receive any more issues?

Each person on your list will only get the inaugural issue. In order to get future issues, they have to take steps to subscribe to the Council newsletter. This will ensure that anyone who does not want to get any issue beyond the first one, will not have to worry about being spammed by the Council.
In addition, we will set up clear methods to “unsubscribe” from the distribution lists which will be managed by SilverPop using industry standard tools and practices.

As a member of the Council, can I choose not to provide any lists?

This is not a mandated activity. Your company has the complete choice of not providing any lists. It will not affect your membership on the council. However, we do believe that this is a valuable activity and will benefit the SCRM discipline, the council and your company. We hope you will join this shared effort.
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